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To whom it may concern

Please do not damage the area around Stonehenge for future generations. It is an area full of
historical and archeological interest. It's a world heritage site and that is how it should stay. The
increase in traffic will cause a severe increase in pollution and this will affect the stones. Find another
route and let the stones survive for many future generations to enjoy. There are more important
things in life than getting from A to B in the shortest time!

Revisit the arguments put before you by those who are knowledgeable on the subject. Stonehenge
was founded in the Bronze Age don't let the 21st century be know for it's destruction because that is

what will happen if the proposed road is built.

Sandra Barkwith





